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From: Vermont Outdoor Business Alliance <kelly@vermontoutdoorbusinessalliance.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 11:00 AM

Subject: Outdoor Business Emergency Response and Economic Recovery

 

Dear Vermont outdoor businesses and organizations - First and foremost, 

we hope your families, neighbors, and employees are safe.  

As you know, Governor Phil Scott has declared a State of Emergency in 
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Vermont due to severe rainfall and flooding across the state and the Vermont 

Emergency Management Center is deploying resources. If you are currently in 

a situation that needs immediate support, Vermont 211 is the most direct way 

to reach state emergency management officials, and as always, report any 

emergencies to 9-1-1. 

The Agency of Commerce and Community Development (ACCD) is working to 

keep appraised of what communities and businesses are experiencing as an 

evolving situation and/or in terms of severe damage.  

State Emergency Management officials will be working with FEMA and the U.S. 

Small Business Administration on a disaster declaration which will allow for 

federal assistance in repairing damage from this storm. In the days ahead and 

when it is safe to do so, it important to document any damage and estimate 

the cost of damage to outdoor recreation businesses and infrastructure 

to help the state’s disaster declaration criteria. 

If you are in a position to share what you are experiencing or hearing from the 

outdoor recreation community, VOBA is a liaison with ACCD and will be 

reporting outdoor sector needs and impacts to inform the ongoing response 

and recovery. VOBA will be conveying available resources through our 

communications. 

For outdoor recreation business - related impacts, provide information 

and/or direct questions to Kelly Ault from VOBA at 

kelly@vermontoutdoorbusinessalliance.org or call/text 802-272-0795. 

For outdoor recreation infrastructure - related impacts, provide 

information and/or direct questions to Nick Bennette from the Vermont 

Mountain Bike Association and the Vermont Trails and Greenways 

Council at nick@vmba.org. 
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As the State shifts from emergency first response to economic and community 

recovery, ACCD will continue to keep VOBA and other partners informed 

to support recovery efforts statewide in the days ahead. 

 

In the meantime, stay safe! 

 

 

   

 

The Winooski River overtaking Richmond.  



4

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Mailing address: 

PO Box 633, Montpelier VT 05601 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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This email was sent to Jackie.Dagger@vermont.gov  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

Vermont Outdoor Business Alliance ꞏ PO Box 633 ꞏ Montpelier, VT 05601-0633 ꞏ USA  

 

 
 

 


